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JOE REINHART (503) 530-8384
Admitted in Oregon & Washington FAX (503) 530-8837

EMAIL: JOE@NWERISALAW.COM

August 11, 2017

VIA EMAIL: Brian.Cooper@treasury.gov

Secretary of the Treasury
Department of the Treasury
1500 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20220

Plan:  Western States Office and Professional
Employees Pension Fund
Subject: ~ Withdrawal of  Application  for
Approval of Suspension of Benefits

Dear Secretary of the Treasury:

The Plan is represented by this law firm. Please note the following:

I The Plan submitted an Application for Approval of Suspension of Benefits under
the Multiemployer Pension Reform Act (“MPRA™), in February, 2017.

2, That original application is currently under review.

(OS]

With this letter the Plan is immediately withdrawing the Plan’s original
application.

4. The Plan intends to file a revised MPRA application for Approval of Suspension
of Benefits later today.

Please feel free to call or email if you have any questions.

pgh L. Reinhart, Plan Attorney

c: Board of Trustees
Plan Actuary
Plan administrator



